
 
 
Date:     03/09/2021 
 

To:      State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
  
From:  State Procurement Office 
  
Re:       Vendor Performance Report, SPO Form 206 
 
Effective March 8th, 2021, the Vendor Performance Report, SPO Form 206 has been updated.  The revised 
document is available on the SPO Intranet website, within the Resources / Forms and Documents section:   
 
https://spointra.az.gov/resources/standard-forms-and-documents 
 
 

SPO ALERT 
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